
From: Karole Rispoli [mailto:romasmom@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 10:11 AM 
To: Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Uber 
 
Hi Commissioner Kaufman,   My husband and I live in Key West ( district 4 ) we would like to 
see Uber have a chance to operate here. Taxis here are very expensive, and do not run all night. I 
think people who live here ( and or visit ) should have a reasonably priced way to travel around 
town. 
Karole Kolb Rispoli 
Jerry Rispoli 
 
 


